
Returning to Quest



Schools in England are 
starting to reopen

• More learners are starting to come back to Quest.

• So we can look after everyone, some learners are coming to 
school on different days. 

• Some staff are working at Quest and some staff are 
working at home.

• Staff may work in different classes to before. This is okay.

• Staff are here to help. 



COVID-19

• COVID-19 is a new illness.

• Lots of people call it Coronavirus.

• COVID-19 can make some people ill.

• COVID-19 is still in the UK so we have to do extra 
things to stay safe.



Social distancing 

• It is important that people keep 
apart to stop the virus spreading.

• Staying apart from other people is 
called social distancing.

• The recommended distance apart 
from other people is at least 2 
metres.



Washing 
hands

 Washing your hands helps stop 
the spread of the virus.

 Everyone must wash their hands: 
o Before eating

o Before cooking

o After going to the toilet

o After coughing or sneezing 

o Before and After going to out to Play

Adults may tell you to wash your 
hands at other times. This is okay. 



Arriving at Quest



Arriving at Quest



You will be able to choose either:

Breakfast

OR



Classrooms

You will have your own 
table!



Break Spaces



Toilets and Corridors



Learning



Lunch

Lunch will be in the form of Hot or Cold Deli bags

Staff will collect lunches and bring to classrooms to eat



Playtime
At Break or after you have eaten lunch you can 

play in your class Break Space 



QUEST points

At the end of each 
lesson you will discuss 
your QUEST points and 
celebrate success



Daily Enrichment
In the last lesson of the day everyone will 
access Enrichment activities in their class 

groups.

You may need to first 
talk with your teacher 
to ‘Make Right’ 
anything that could 
have improved about 
your day. 



End of day


